
 

 

 

 
 

DATE:  Wednesday, 17th September 2025. 

 

 

 

To  The Parents of Students in Years 1-13  

- SCHOOL CANTEEN 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. 

This is to inform you that the school canteen will not be operational for a temporary 

period over the next few days due to a delay in permit approvals. In order to be fully compliant 

with all Dubai Municipality and other regulations, we will suspend canteen operations until all 

permits are approved. 

 
We would like to remind you to kindly send snacks and any other juices / water with the children, 

and we regret any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

(Principal)  


